Please don’t raise the fee for registering images. This fee increase that is nearly
double, will affect how we can protect our creative work. If rates are raised, I feel
that more and more people will not register their images. Artist and other creative
individuals will be greatly affected by this proposed change. Many of us spend our
incoming maintaining, building and creating work. My fear is more and more artist
will opt to have their creative work remain as orphan works because they will not
be able to afford to register.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Sincerely,

Jennifer Litterer



